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November 3, 2019 

Pastor 

Fr. Thomas B. Shuler   

   706-820-0680, ext. 204           

423-637-4850 (cell) 

frtomshuler@olmcc.com  
 

Mass Times 

Sunday   9:00 a.m. 

Mon., Tues. & Thurs. 8:30 a.m.   

Thursday Novena   9:00 a.m. 

Saturday   5:30 p.m. 
 

Confessions 

Saturday 4:00 - 4:45 p.m. 
 

Religious Ed  

Sunday  10:00 - 11:00 a.m. 
 

 

Staff 

Angelese Mackey,  

Business Coordinator  

amackey@olmcc.com 
 
 

Mary Voges,  

Pastoral Associate 

mvoges@olmcc.com  
 
 

Keely & Stephen Hungate, 

Youth Ministry 

hungate@olmcc.com 
 
 

Allyson Ford, 

Director of Music 

aford@olmcc.com 
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November 3, 2019 - Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass Intentions for the Week 

 November 2 - Souls in Purgatory 

 November 3 - Barbara & Jack McLellan  (D) 

Dedication to Jesus 

Lord Jesus Christ,  take all my freedom, 

my memory, my understanding, and my will. 

All that I have and cherish you have given me. 

I surrender it all to be guided by Your will. 

Your grace and Your love are wealth enough for me. 

Give me these, Lord Jesus, and I ask for nothing more. 

Amen.     - St. Ignatius of Loyola 

In the Hospital  

 If you or someone you know will be going in the hos-

pital please call the office, or have a family member 

or hospital chaplain call for you. Federal privacy laws 

prevent hospitals from notifying us.     
 

In Case of Emergency   

Please call Fr. Tom’s cell phone directly  

at 423-637-4850 in emergency situations. 

24-Hour Abuse Reporting 

If you or a loved one has been hurt or abused by a 

member of the clergy, an employee, or volunteer of 

the Archdiocese of Atlanta, we are here to listen and 

take action. Please contact our Office of Child and 

Youth Protection during business hours at 404-920-

7550 or our Archdiocesan 24-hour Abuse Reporting 

line at 1-888-437-0764.  The silence must be broken 

for the healing to begin. 

          November 4 - Caden Godfrey  

          November 4 - Gary Mazo 

          November 5 - Julie Baxley 

          November 6 - Miller Epps 

          November 6 - Mary Ellen Mazo 

   Pope Francis’ November Prayer Intention 

Dialogue and Reconciliation in the Near 

East. That a spirit of dialogue, encounter, 

and reconciliation emerge in the Near East, 

where diverse religious communities share 

their lives together.  

Nursery is Open! 

Our nursery is open each Sunday 

beginning at 8:30 a.m. and is     

located downstairs in the church 

along with the classrooms. Ms. 

Sheron Williams looks forward to 

taking care of your young children 

during Sunday Mass each week. 

               First Reading       Maccabees 7:1-2, 9-14 

               Second Reading  2 Thessalonians 2:16-3:5 

               Gospel                    Luke 20:27-38 

In response to an attempt to ridicule his teaching 

about life after death, Jesus again proclaims a resur-

rection from the dead, that life is indeed stronger 

than death itself. This is our eternal consolation and 

hope. Then will our joy be truly fulfilled. 

 Readings for Next Sunday, November 10th        

Weekday Mass 

Please join us in the Our Lady of the Rosary Chapel 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday at 8:30 

a.m. for morning Mass.  

Eucharistic Adoration 

Please join us in the chapel on Tuesdays 

for Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

from 6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. Come and spend 

a few quiet moments with Jesus. Feel free 

to come for as long or as little amount of 

time as you would like. Come and be        

refreshed! If you are interested in being a Guardian 

please contact Karan Stockett at kkchatt99@aol.com.  
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Welcome to Our Lady of the Mount Catholic Church 

 

Liturgical Minister Schedules                                 

Saturday, November 9th 

Lector:             Tony Towns  

Eucharistic               Mark Anderson  

Ministers:  Cissy Coleman  

   Sissy Tarumianz  

Altar Servers:   Eileen Nash  

   Katie Nash 

Greeter:  Volunteer Needed 

Sunday, November 10th 

Lector:   Micheline Johnson 

Eucharistic  Nini Davenport    

Ministers:  Maggie Estes  

   Donna Faraci  

   Ramona Glascock 

   Dan Shanahan  

   Beverly Short  

   Michelle Viscomi 

Altar Servers:  Jack Braman  

   Sarah Grace Leckenby  

Greeters:  Beverly Capper 

   Scott Capper 

Prayer List 

Camilla Pollock-Flynn 

Richard Collins 

Patrick Crawley  

Marie Crimmins 

Jay Jay Davenport 

Joe Endres 

Roy Exum 

Sally Ferguson 

Walter Forbes 

Dick Fowler 

Regina Gann 

Charlie Gilbreath 

Vickie Gilbreath 

Lanny Haynes 

Johnny Killebrew 

Tara McGinness  

Luke Morin 

Jennifer Nicely 

Neal Oehmig 

Bob Red 

Jimmy Stewart  

Lindsey Tinker 

 

Katherine Dann Ogden 

OKMS Needs Your Help 

As the season of Thanksgiving approaches please 

consider helping Orchard Knob Middle School as they 

prepare to provide meals for 30 families. Please see 

the flyer at olmcc.com with full details of how you 

can help. 

Second Collection Next Weekend 

Next week, our parish will take up 

the Collection for the Archdiocese 

for the Military Services (AMS).  

The guiding mission of the AMS is 

to provide the sacraments - and 

the reaffirming Word of Christ - to 

the men and women serving in our 

armed forces, the patients in VA 

Medical Centers, the civilians working for the federal 

government beyond U.S. borders and the families of 

these individuals. To provide these services, they 

need your help - the AMS receives no federal funding.  

Women’s Retreat 

Please join the ladies of the parish for a Day of Reflec-

tion, Saturday, November 16th, 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m., 

featuring Mary Lenaburg. Registration fee of $25     

is due by 11/13/19 includes lunch. Visit olmcc.com 

to register. For more info please contact Mary Voges 

at mvoges@olmcc.com. 

Mary Lenaburg is a full-time author and Catholic 

speaker who has given keynotes at conferences 

across the country. A writer with Take Up & Read, 

her work has appeared in five meditation books.  She 

also has contributed to two other books. She has    

appeared on Catholic radio and podcasts, includ-

ing The Jennifer Fulwiler Show, The Hallie Lord 

Show, Fountains of Carrots, and Girlfriends. Lena-

burg serves her home parish in many roles, including 

catechist, sacristan, and extraordinary minister of 

Holy Communion. 
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Christian Sisterhood:

We must remember who we are in Christ and who He is in order to serve our families and our 

communities well. Using the Visitation of Mary and Elizabeth as the prime example of      

Christian sisterhood, Mary will offer advice and encouragement for building, nourishing and 

sustaining inter-generational relationships in the midst of the chaos and uncertainty of         

today’s modern world, where screens replace in-person conversation. 

“During those days Mary set out and traveled to the hill country in haste to a town of Judah.” 

             Luke 1:39 

,

Mary Lenaburg is a writer, speaker, wife and mother sharing her witness and testimony 

to groups of all ages about God's Redeeming love. Mary has a heart for encouragement 

and healing sharing the truth that God's mercy is bigger than your greatest shame. She 

has learned through her experiences that healing and hope live in fiery moments of grace 

and no matter what you are facing, God remains. Always. Her first book, "Be Brave in the 

Scared: How I Learned to Trust God During my Most Difficult Days," was published in 

2019. In Be Brave in the Scared, Mary tells the heart-rending story how 

caring for her severely disabled daughter affected her self-image, her mar-

riage, her family life, and her faith. With audacious authenticity about the 

challenges we all encounter, Mary writes about control, blame, exhaus-

tion, fear, acceptance, self-sacrifice, trust, choosing joy, and much more.  
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